
Lansing Woman’s Club


Legacy With Color


Club Purpose


“The purpose of the 
corporation shall be 

the study and 
improvement of its 

members in Literature, 
the Sciences, and Fine 

Arts.”


Constitution Article III

“Securing the future of Lansing Woman’s Club is in our hands. We invite open minded and intellectually 
curious women to join us in our commitment to life-long learning.  Keeping pace with our multicultural 
world compels us to intentionally include women who reflect the diverse community in which we live.”
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Dear LWC Members,


	 Halloween is just around the corner!  My house abounds with the color orange at 
this time of year.  When my son was born 38 years ago, I started a tradition of buying one 
ceramic pumpkin every year and noting on the bottom of the pumpkin the year it was 
purchased. As you can see, 38 years later my mantle (and the rest of my house) is alive 
with the color orange and the theme of Halloween. My three kids love exploring the 
pumpkins to see which one was bought the year they were born, or the year they 
graduated from high school or college.  It’s been a wonderful tradition for our family.  


	 I hope to see you at our Field Trip to Potter Park Zoo on Friday at 1:30.  Details 
can be found on the next page of this newsletter.


	 With a “zest” for learning about the color orange,


Julie

http://lansingwomansclub.org


Club Business


• Please note that you can now access the LWC Webpage through the weekly newsletter.  Just click the link at the top of the 
newsletter.


• The Potter Park Field Trip is this Friday at 1:30 pm.  Cathy Claypool will speak to us about the history of the zoo and a 
zoo staff member will talk to us about working with endangered species.  The cost is $15 which includes parking.  LWC 
members will be available to help you get from the parking lot to the Safari Room if you have mobility issues.  The 
pathways at the zoo have been repaved making for safe walking.  Several tour lengths are being offered.  The gift shop 
will be open and snacks will be available- organized by our tea committee. 


• Kay Trosko is in stable condition at Sparrow Hospital, after her heart attack and insertion of a stint. This is not a time for 
visitors or calls. Her husband will let us know via email when there is a change. He is grateful for her dear friends.


• Emergency contact cards are being collected from members.  There is a turquoise index card box on the wooden desk in 
the front of the main room.  There are blank index cards in this box for your use.  Please note your name, an emergency 
contact and a member of club who could be contacted if more information should be needed.


• Please extend a warm welcome to the Scott Club members that will be traveling from South Haven to visit us on Friday, 
November 3.  

October 27


Potter Park Zoo


 Field Trip


1:30

November 14


Board Meeting


November 17


Business Meeting

Committee Consent 
Agendas for Board 

Meeting 


Due to Julie 
Buckberry by Sunday, 
November 12 6:00 pm


juliebuckberry@gmail.com


Please email me if 
you have anything 
you would like 
mentioned in the 
newsletter.  Thank 
you. 


juliebuckberry@gmail.com

From the LWC Archives……

mailto:juliebuckberry@gmail.com


Looking Forward to 


Lansing Woman’s Club


Sesquicentennial

January 5, 2024	 	 	 Let the Celebration Begin!


February 2, 2024	 	 	 Reading is Fundamental (RIF) Guest Speaker Program


March 15, 2024	 	 	 History of Women’s Clubs


April 26, 2024	 	 	 Sesquicentennial Annual Meeting


June 9, 2024	 	 	             LWC Open House


July 11, 2024	 	 	             Mt. Hope Cemetery Tour


August 28, 2024	 	 	 Ladies of LWC’S Downtown Homes


October 4, 2024	 	 	 President’s Day: LWC Photo




Happy Birthday to all LWC 
members celebrating 


this week. (Click the picture to 
bring up an arrow.  Click the arrow 

for a birthday surprise.)

Click on the picture to bring up an arrow.  Click on the 
arrow for a Jack-o’-lantern spectacular.

Fred Flintstone sends you Yabba Dabba Doo 
greetings. Double Click here.

Further thoughts on the color orange:


Who doesn’t remember Fred Flintstone?  Fred always wore an orange and black-spotted loincloth with a torn hem 
accented with a blue necktie.  The Flintstones were one of the most watched cartoons worldwide.  What did our 
orange-clad friend teach us?


A short temper is never a solution to anything.


Amend your mistakes.


Make yourself memorable.


Refusing complacency is okay.


Good friends are the greatest treasure.


https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_z-1fTlSDF0
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=GPjp84cjEXM
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=FAsnCghCz9A

